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Rules Committee,

The Electoral Vote is old and outdated and does not apply in today's society. The National
Popular Vote is the only fair way for citizens to make their voice and vote count in the US. 
Tom Krcmaric

Thomas Krcmaric 
krcmaric@gmail.com 
8905 N. Edison Street, Unit 301 
Portland, Oregon 97203
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